
Webfoot email Reflector

The purpose of the reflector is to facilitate communications between members of the 

Webfoot ham radio group especially during the time we are not in the Rio Grande 

Valley.

The reflector (sometimes called a list) is an electronic bulletin board.  You send a 

message to one address “Webfoot@fly-web.us” and it will be sent on to the Webfoot 

group.  Members can maintain their own email address.

To Subscribe to Webfoot Reflector visit this Web page:

http://lists.fly-web.us/mailman/listinfo/webfoot

Enter your:

email address

Name & Ham radio call sign

and a password.

You will receive a confirm message from the Webfoot reflector.  You must respond to 

the message to complete the process of joining the reflector by either:

1. Click on the web address, (link) in the body of the message. 

or

2. Reply to the message and do not edit the subject line.

Add Webfoot@fly-web.us to your address book or list of approved senders (This will 

insure your email program will not treat Webfoot email as spam).

If you have a problem subscribing send an email to: Bob Heiser W7IKT@fly-web.us

If you send a message to the reflector "Webfoot@fly-web.us" before you are a member

of the reflector or from an email address that is not a member of the reflector your 

message will be held for moderator approval.

At the end of every message from the Reflector is a link to your personal options web 

page.  On that web page you can change your email address, quit the reflector, stop 

mail delivery, have your password emailed to you, change your password, etc.

Please no political or general humor posts.

Bob Heiser W7IKT


